GIFTED RESOURCES NEWSLETTER
NOVEMBER 2005 
 

Welcome to Gifted Resources Email Newsletter.
You are receiving this newsletter because you have requested that we notify
you of any events being organised by Gifted Resources or because we have
been in contact with you by email in the past or because we thought you would be interested in the information.  

 

You may be receiving this newsletter because someone has forwarded their copy to you. If you would like to be put on the list to receive your own copy please email gifres@virtual.net.au Use the subject heading Subscribe newsletter

 

If you do not wish to receive any further copies of the newsletter please inform us and we will take you off the list (see contact details below) Email: gifres@virtual.net.au Use the subject heading Unsubscribe newsletter
Some SPAM filters have been rejecting our newsletter because it uses colour, graphics and lines of capital letters (described as shouting!) Please can you ask your IT manager to include the Gifted Resources Newsletter in the always acceptable category. If you would prefer to receive a plain text version of the newsletter with no graphics or photos please let us know and it can be arranged Email:gifres@virtual.net.au Use the subject heading Plain text newsletter

It is very important to have your security systems up to date as new viruses, worms and trojans are appearing all the time. 

 

You can also read this newsletter and previous issues from January 2005 No 1 online at http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/gifres/web/newsarchives.html

If you have news of events, conferences, lectures, workshops, children's
programmes, etc. that you would like included in our newsletter please email
gifres@virtual.net.au

GIFTED RESOURCES NEWS
THE MOUSE HAS A NOTEBOOK!
After I expressed my wish to own a notebook computer in the newsletter I received a very encouraging note from one reader suggesting I have a look at MLN Mobile Laptops & Notebooks http://www.notebooks.com.au/index.php.

There I found a refurbished Toshiba Portege with all the features I required for a good price. It arrived last week and I am really thrilled with it! My dear husband bought me a really cute wireless mouse and has loaded the notebook up with virus protection etc. I have loaded it with my files and now I am ready to go!

 

FILM DISCUSSIONS 
http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/films.html
The Top Kid Discussion was very enjoyable. As it was during the September school holidays and the rating of the film was suitable for children several young people attended. 

Our next film The Incredibles promises to be another  which could provide a good family night out.

A new date has been set Friday 25 November at 7:30pm
From Kim Edwards
"Normal? Normal? What do you know about being normal? What does anyone in this family know about being normal?!"

In a world where everyone wants to socially fit in but be personally unique, how should we deal with our super powers?!   Disney's animated blockbuster of 2004, The Incredibles, is an hilarious and fascinating look at a family learning new ways to cope with their giftedness.   Come along to enjoy watching the movie again, then join in some lively supper and yummy discussion.   Or is that the other way around?...!

C'mon! - who doesn't love a chance to talk about great movies?!

See you there!

Love Kim

THE INCREDIBLES with KIM EDWARDS as facilitator 
NOTE New Date Friday 25 November 2005 7.30pm 
Venue Gifted Resources 
The Centre for the Exceptional Learner 
Luther College, Plymouth Rd Croydon Victoria 3136 
Cost $10.00  or $25.00 per family
Handout notes given and a light festive supper will be served. 
To book phone Gifted Resources on (03)9724 2000 Ext 396 or (03) 97274662 

or email giftedresources@virtual.net.au 

 

It's beginning to feel a lot like.............
On the twelfth day of Christmas my true love gave to me
Twelve books from Hawker Brownlow

Eleven books from ReadyEd

Ten books from Coroneos

Nine books from Free Spirit

Eight gifts from New Beginnings

Seven gifts from Learning Ladder

Six  Parabolus and puzzles

Five sets of Zome

Four sets of Magz

Three Fractiles packs

Two library cards

And a set of Infinifield

 

and they all came from Gifted Resources! We have something for almost everyone.

 

For a maths exercise to find out how much the lover would pay for all the traditional song gifts today (well a few years ago now) see http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jotoo/web/lessonplans.html
http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jotoo/files/PIAPT_Maths.doc
http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jotoo/files/PIAPT_SLIDES.PPT
For my Bible study about celebrating Christmas based on this carol see http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jotoo/web/biblestudies.html
 

Ready Ed have some excellent Christmas theme books http://www.readyed.com.au/books/christmas.html
including

Celebrating Christmas 28.95

Christmas around the world 27.95

Christmas Craft 28.95

These are all available from Gifted Resources

 

SEPARATE HOLIDAY PROGRAMS AND GIFTED ED PD PROGRAMS FOR 2006 NEWSLETTERS ARE BEING COMPILED AND WILL BE SENT OUT SOON

I AM ALSO ADDING NEW PAGES AND ENTRIES TO THE WEBSITE.

 

Here are some events and programmes for you to mark in your calendars:

MAROONDAH GIFTED CHILDREN"S PARENTS' ASSOC. INC. 
Morning Coffee at MacDonald's, Maroondah Hwy. Croydon Vic.at 10.30 am on  7 December  2005

Term 4 Activities - dates to be announced soon 

Guest speaker: Judy Parker Advocating for your gifted child 

Annual General Meeting

Family Picnic Day Bayswater Park

For full details contact Jennifer Grant on  phone (03) 9779 4218  email ijgrant@optusnet.com.au
or Louise Howe on phone (03) 9801 2912 email louise_h@tpg.com.au
 

BAYSIDE YOUNG ACTIVE MINDS CHANGE OF NAME
The new group name is GIFTED SUPPORT NETWORK
Bayside has been removed from the title as the group serves other councils as well. The group plans to be incorporated with their new name by 1 October 2005.

Primary Minds Meet in the Park
Fridays 4.00 - 5.30 pm

Contact Julie 9585 2680

Playgroup
Mondays 9:30 - 11:30 am
For information contact Beverley on phone 0439 474 668.

Maria Bathern Group Co-ordinator (Support) (03) 9585 0325

Carolyn Priest Assistant Co-ordinator (Publicity) (03) 9576 5137

www.byams.org 

 

FROM TINA McCARTHY
POSSIBLE NEW GROUP FOR WESTERN SUBURBS
WANTED: Inner city and western suburbs gifted kids and families!
I am the mother of a gifted visual spatial 7 year old and have for some time 
recognised the need for a support group for gifted kids, visual spatial kids 
etc and their families in the inner city and western suburbs of Melbourne. 
If you too feel this way, then please contact me on the email or mobile 
below. I am interested in finding others who would like to start a group - 
the group may take the shape of more formal sessions with "experts" we 
invite in, or maybe it is just a group where we as parents can discuss the 
trials and celebrations of parenting the gifted, and even better, our kids 
may find some "like-minded" friends who actually live close by! We won't 
know until we have a group of interested people and find out what we all 
want and need.
Tina McCarthy - email: tmacdesign@optusnet.com.au or mobile: 0412 993 650 

S.W.A.M. WARRNAMBOOL 

Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com
Secretary; Angela Shlansky

Ph 03) 55629956

ashlansk@bigpond.net.au  

 

GIFTED @ CENTRAL 
http://www.araratcc.vic.edu.au/gifted@central/welcome.htm 

A foundation team of teachers, schools and supporting organization to improve options for gifted students in the Central Area of Victoria

For details of proposed activities and contacts see the website.

 

V.A.G.T.C. Inc

Contact

P O Box 132
Caufield South
Vic 3162

Phone  0402 056 140

Email info@vagtc.asn.au 

 

VISIT OF ANNA WARNE FROM THE U.K. 
Sally Baker has sent  me this news of a the visit of one of her colleagues from the U.K., Anna Warne. 

"This young and talented teacher will be in Melbourne from mid-October to late November. She is very eager to get some experience, preferably paid, working in an educational setting. As you can see from the attached references she has multiple talents and is very highly thought of by her peers and superiors.

I am keen to make some active contacts for her, and believe that there would be a two-way benefit, to her and to our own professionals and students, if we could find her an opening in a school or other setting.

Please let me know if you have any suggestions to facilitate this link with an overseas visitor of considerable interest."

If you would like to contact Anna Warne email Sally Baker at sallybaker@westnet.com.au
 

G.A.T.E.WAYS FESTIVAL OF WORKSHOPS
12-13 December 2005
The full details can be found on the G.A.T.E.WAYS website at http://www.gateways.edu.au/programs.htm#Korowa
  Enrolments are open 24 October 2005 

  Parents may enrol directly with G.A.T.E.WAYS on 9894 2116 (ph) or 9894 2117 (fax). If you fax through an enrolment do not assume that you have a confirmed place until that spot.is confirmed  If you fax, make sure that you give a phone or fax number so that they can contact you back. If your fax is still unanswered after 24 hours please contact again immediately by phone as it may not have been transmitted. 

  Before you phone or fax have ready at least 3 or more preferences listed in order for the day/s that you wish to enrol. You may only enrol for one program each day. 

  If you phone after hours or receive the G.A.T.E.WAYS answering machine when you call, leave only your name and contact phone numbers. You will be contacted as soon as possible. 

  Places in each program are limited to 20. A gender balance in each program is preferred. No more than three children from the one school may enrol in the same program. 

  Once your enrolment has been confirmed  please complete the relevant Application Form and send it to G.A.T.E.WAYS, PO Box 207, Blackburn within 10 days of registration. Because of the popularity of the program, after 10 days if paperwork is not received, your place/s may be offered to a child on the waiting list.

 

MINDFUL!
Stop-motion animation using computer and webcam.
Using a series of computer programs and a web camera it is possible to
produce animated film. A complex version of this is shown at:
http://www.oblongpictures.co.uk/index.htm 
The characters of the story are Lego individuals and the drama is only
restricted by your imagination.  
Anne and Steve are offering another chance to try this additive experience
at 381 Burwood Hwy, Burwood. Parents, grandparents, students are welcome but
those with limited fine motor control may find the tiny movements of the
figures difficult and very frustrating. 
The sessions will be on: 18/1/06, 19/1/06, @ 9:00 - 12:00 ALL PLACES IN  18/1/06, 19/1/06 LEGO Sessions filled
24/1/06, 25/1/06 @ 9:00 - 12:00
and also: 24/1/06, 25/1/06 @ 1:00 - 4:00.
Cost is $55 per child for a 3 hour session 
(6 hours is probably needed to produce anything valuable)
Lunch time child care by negotiation. NO Lego required - all provided.
Email AJxn@bigpond.com or phone 9808 1460
Reading Recovery
It is noticeable that all students 'forget' their reading skills over the
summer break. In order to support those who lose more than most during this
period, or to consolidate newly formed skills Anne will offer a series of
daily one hour sessions.  Times by arrangement but sessions will take place
during weeks of 16th and 23rd of January at 381 Burwood Hwy, Burwood. 
Cost - one session $35, five sessions $160 
Email AJxn@bigpond.com or phone 9808 1460 quickly

 

CHIP at Billanook College
Dimensions Parents Forum  

Enrichment and extension at Billanook college
An opportunity for parents to meet share explore and learn
24 November 4.30 - 5.30 pm Billanook College
What is thinking? How to use questioning techniques to enhance thinking skills in the gifted student.  Presented by Sharon Leibowitz, Enrichment and Extension Teacher.
RSVP to Emma Cornish 9724 1158 or email: emma.cornish@billanook.vic.edu.au
 

STARJUMP COMING EVENTS
Visual Spatial Learners Information Night Tuesday 8  November  at 7.30pm  Ascot Vale Primary School  Banks St Ascot Vale
 

Visual Spatial Learners Information Night 29 November at 7.30pm at Serpell Primary School Tuckers Rd Teplestowe  Phone 9842 8182
 

A 3Day Intensive Workshop for gifted Visual Spatial Learners  in January 2006 at St Andrews Anglican College Peregian Springs, Queensland
 

For information about any of these events contact Maxine Cowie Phone (03)9596 8288 or email maxine@starjump.com.au
 

AWARES Online conference extended until November 11
Due to the huge popularity of the online conference, we have decided to 
extend it until November 11. We cannot rely on any more of the experts'  time - although I may be able to persuade some of them to dip into the site every now and then. However, the extension will allow those delegates  who may not yet have had a chance to join the discussions and exchange views to do so now. Those of you who have taken part in the immensely lively, stimulating and enlightening debates will be able to continue to do so for a few more days.
By the way, I hope you will have noticed that the bulletin boards have speeded up greatly, thanks to the tremendous work of our technical experts.
A reminder, once again, of the conference website: www.autism2005.org
Best wishes,
Adam Feinstein


GIFTEDNESS AND THE BRAIN
Cognitive Neuroscience and Gifted Education Conference
Friday 25 and Saturday 26 November 2005
Keynote speaker: Professor John Geake

John is Professor of Education at the Westminster Institute of Education, Oxford Brookes University, and Research Collaborator with the Centre for Functional Magnetic Resonance Imaging of the Brain, Department of Neurology, University of Oxford. His post includes leading the Institute’s research developments in gifted education through the Research Centre for Able Pupils. 

He is co-founder (in 2001) and Chair of the Oxford Cognitive Neuroscience and Education Forum, Centre for Cognitive Neuroscience, University of Oxford. 

John’s research interests include the neuroscience of high intelligence and creativity, nonlinear dynamical modeling of brain functioning, and the implications of cognitive neuroscience generally for pedagogy and curriculum. 

 

School of Education, Faculty of Education, La Trobe University Bendigo campus

Friday 25 and Saturday 26 November, 2005

For full details contact Pam Lyons p.lyons@latrobe.edu.au 

phone office (03) 5444 7441 or 0421 643 478

http://www.latrobe.edu.au/giftedchildren/conference.html
 

AAEGT 11th NATIONAL GIFTED AND TALENTED CONFERENCE
The conference will be in Fremantle WA from 27 - 29 September 2006, hosted by ProAPT and GATCA-WA.  More information will be available on the AAEGT website www.aaegt.net.au later 

this year.

 

HAWKER BROWNLOW EDUCATION
Robin Fogarty Online Courses. 
http://hbe.optin.com.au/a?17e14837-400835.020.003
 

SOME INTERESTING WEBSITES
 

Kathryn Bunn Consulting

http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/bunnkath/web/index.html
 

Rosie Williams Teen Tangent

http://www.teentangent.co.nr
 

Florian Colceag Romania

http://www.supradotati.ro/en/index.htm
 

Rubistar - a free tool to help teachers produce rubrics

http://rubistar.4teachers.org/index.php
 

Monash Short Courses Summer Program

http://www.shortcourses.monash.edu.au

Asia Education

http://www.asiaeducation.edu.au/
 

Money Box Teaching about financial matters
http://www.monedbox.com/
http://www.monedbox.com/Games/Lemonade_stand/Lemonade_stand.html
 

Arts Victoria Openhouse

http://www.arts.vic.gov.au/openhouse/
 

Education Department Parent update

http://www.det.vic.gov.au/det/parentupdate/
 

Listen and Learn

http://www.listenandlearn.com.au/
 

Yardgames

http://www.yardgames.com.au/
 

Looking Up Autism Research newsletter

http://www.lookingupautism.org/
 

Montessori 

http://www.montessori.asn.au/index.html
 

LEaP

http://www.language-education.com.au/index.php
 

Hawke Research Institute for Sustainable Societies CSLPLC: The Schooling Australia Project
South Australia: Primary English Curriculum
http://www.unisa.edu.au/hawkeinstitute/cslplc/schoolingaus/saprimary.asp
 

DISCLAIMER
Gifted Resources aims to provide information about events, services and websites which could be of interest. Inclusion in Gifted Resources Newsletter does not necessarily imply any endorsement or guarantee of quality or suitability to meet your specific needs.

 

Kind regards,  Jo Freitag

Gifted Resources 

Office

The Centre for the Exceptional Learner

Luther College 

Plymouth Rd

Croydon Vic 3136

Phone (03) 9724 2000 Ext 396

A/H     (03) 9724 2008

 

Postal address

1 Malcolm Rd
Croydon North                                                      
Victoria 3136 

Phone 9727 4662

Mobile 0416 739 233

Website http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/index.html

Email: giftedresources@virtual.net.au
Newsletter e-mail gifres@virtual.net.au 

E-mail: jofrei@mc2.vicnet.net.au
